

Cardinal Pole Catholic School

205 Morning Lane, London, E9, 6LG 🗿

020 8985 5150 🔇

www.cardinalpole.co.uk

enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr A Hall BA (Hons) MA NPQH NPQEL Head of School: Mr A O'Donoghue BA (Hons)



5th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

YEAR 7 BIBLE MASS - FRIDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2025

One of the proud traditions we have at Cardinal Pole Catholic School is starting the Year 7s time here with a Mass in which they will all receive a Bible. It is our intention and desire that this Bible will remind them that all we do here is rooted in God's Word, and it is this Word that reminds us to love God and those around us. This Bible is a gift from the school to your child, and we hope that it will be treasured by them during their time here and beyond.

The Mass will take place on Friday 26th September 2025 at 1:30pm. We very much hope parents and carers will be able to attend. This will also provide an opportunity for you to meet your child's Form Tutor, and you will be able to ask any questions which you might have.

Please let us know whether you will be able to attend below and ask your child to bring the reply slip to Mr Da'Cunha (Head of Year) by Friday 19th September.

Finally, we would also like to congratulate you and your child on a very successful start to Cardinal Pole. We have been most impressed by their efforts, and they have been a credit to you during their first days here. We have every confidence that they will keep this up and have a positive Year 7.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Hall **EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER**

Mr Da'Cunha **HEAD OF YEAR 7**

YEAR 7 BIBLE MASS FRIDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2025
Reply slip to be returned to Mr Da'Cunha

Student Name: ______Form:_____Form:_____

Number of adults attending:







